
 
 
Candidate Statement – Board of Library Trustees 
 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve several terms on the Board of Library 
Trustees, once as an appointed member, and a few times as an elected 
member. During those terms I have tried to serve the Library and the 
community as an advocate for, and defender of the library. I was on the 
first public board when I first heard that we were eligible for a grant for a 
new and improved facility and I have been involved in the process ever 
since. I am hoping to see the project through to the end! If I am not re-
elected then I shall continue to volunteer at the library in any manner that 
the Director sees fit. 
 
Regards, 
Stan Pulnik 
11 Downey Street 


